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MASTER IN LIBRARY AND INFORMATION SCIENCE SOCIETY
NATIONAL CONFERENCE

The Master in Library and Information Science Society (MLISS) will hold the
National Conference with the theme “Competency Enhancement of Filipino
Librarians and Information Professionals in the New Age of Information Technology”
on September 29-30, 2010 at the C & E Information and Research Center, 1616
Quezon Avenue, South Triangle, Quezon City.

The objectives of the conference are to:

a. introduce the participants to new library innovation as a powerful
tool in the discovery of the best practices enriching clienteles’
library experiences;

b. update the library personnel, participants on current and effective
techniques in maintaining and managing information technology;
and

c. help the librarian-participants renew and reflect in embracing new
technology from the traditional to digital age.

The participants to this activity are librarians, Library Information Science
(LIS) faculty members, and other professional and nonprofessional library and
information personnel working in all types of libraries.

A registration fee of One Thousand Five Hundred Pesos (PhP1,500.00) shall
be charged to each for members, while Two Thousand Pesos (PhP2,000.00) for non-
members to cover lunch and snacks for two (2) days, kit, handouts and certificate.

For more information, contact the following:
Mr. Reden M. Cruzado

Cellphone No.: 0920-530-1044
E-mail address: red_rilib@yahoo.com

Mr. Benjamin N. Montallana
Cellphone no.: 0928-647-600
E--mail address: benjiemontallana@yahoo.com

Prof. Mona Lisa P. Leguiab
Cellphone no.: 0919-363-3659
E-mail address: monalisa.leguiab@yahoo.com.
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